
Please consider voting yes on LC76 to allow more children to go to charter schools this coming school 
year. Many districts have hit the 3% limit and are denying children to go to the school of their choice. 
 
Thank you   
--  
Thank you, Chelsea Boppre, DC Positive Touch Chiropractic, PC 503-668-1901 
 


